
From: don@jansky-barmat.com [mailto:don@jansky-barmat.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2009 4:06 PM 
To: Stephen Duall 
Subject: Withdrawal of Application 

Dear Mr. Duall, 
  
The purpose of this message is to request the withdrawal of SAT-PPL-20090528-00061  
(Call Sign S2792), as this application has been superseded, and replaced entirely by IBFS File 
No. SAT-PPL-20090806-00081(Call Sign S2793). 
  
Will you please confirm receipt of this message.  Thank you. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Don Jansky 
Representative of Hisparmar/Hispasat S.A. 
 


